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24th January 2025 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following my letter sent in December, this is a reminder that the Class of 2024 Prom will be held at 
The Hilton Hotel, Bournemouth on Thursday 3rd July 2025.  
 
This year the cost of the Prom, which has been subsidised by the Academy, will be £35. Included in 
the cost will be a two course sit down meal and a non-alcoholic drink. We have also hired a Photobooth 
and a DJ. This is an amazing event of celebration, that students and staff enjoy every year.   
 
All year 11 students that would like to attend will need to fulfil the following criteria to attend prom: 
 

• Attendance over 94 %  

• Attend all Coursework Catch up sessions and any revision sessions that students are requested 
to attend  

• All Coursework completed by subject deadline to the expected standard 

• Attend and complete all examinations  

• A positive ATL demonstrated through reports, house points and ASPIRE card rewards.  

• Attendance to both Year 11 PTCs on Wednesday 23rd October 2024 and Wednesday 2nd April 
2025  

 
 
A review will take place before Easter, where we will review all individual cases and all those students 
that have successfully completed the above criteria will be contacted and invited to attend the prom 
along with payment to secure the place.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Tom Peacock  
Head of Year 11  
 
Tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com  

mailto:admin@thebourneacademy.com
http://www.thebourneacademy.com/
mailto:Tom.peacock@thebourneacademy.com

